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Monday 10th March 2025 
Shambles House – Flourish Points – Celebrations 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am delighted to inform you that Shambles House has become the first house group to fill their 
designated tube with Flourish Points tokens this academic year! 

Flourish Points are awarded to students who exemplify the St. James' Way and demonstrate our 
school values in their daily activities and interactions. The children in Shambles House have 
consistently shown outstanding behaviour, kindness, and commitment to our school ethos, 
earning this wonderful achievement. 

To celebrate this success, we will be holding a special non-uniform day exclusively for Shambles 
House children on Friday, 14th March 2025. Students from Shambles House may attend school in 
their own clothes on this day. 

Please ensure that your child's clothing is: 

• Appropriate for school activities 
• Suitable for the weather conditions 
• Safe for physical education if scheduled that day 

This achievement reflects the hard work and positive attitudes of all students in Shambles House, 
and we are incredibly proud of their collective effort. We hope this reward will serve as 
motivation for them to continue displaying the values we hold dear at Southbroom St. James' 
Academy. 

Thank you for your continued support in encouraging your children to embrace our school values. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

G Bailey 
Gareth Bailey   
Headteacher  
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